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             Geneva, 6 June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Madam President,  
Dear Mr. President, 
 
 
Further to the Save the Date notice you received on 11 May, I wish to confirm that this 
year’s Parliamentary Forum at the High Level Political Forum (HLPF) on sustainable 
development will take place in person in the morning of Wednesday, 13 July, in New 
York. 
    
Entitled Partnership and development cooperation: Are they delivering for the 
SDGs?, the Parliamentary Forum will focus on SDG 17, which is reviewed at each 
HLPF session. The full programme of the meeting and other information can be found 
on the IPU website (Events) at https://www.ipu.org/event/parliamentary-forum-un-high-
level-political-forum-sustainable-development.   
  
As per past practice, the Parliamentary Forum is open to members of parliament 
attending the HLPF session as part of their national delegations. Interested 
parliamentarians should contact their Foreign Ministry or their mission in New York to 
enquire about accreditation and other practical arrangements.  
 
Parliamentarians who are attending this event are asked to register using the online 
portal at https://form.jotform.com/221514154201136 in order for them to be included in 
the list of participants of the Parliamentary Forum.  
 
Should you require any further information, my colleagues at the New York Office  
(ny-office@ipu.org) would be pleased to help you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
Martin Chungong 
Secretary General 
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